Auckland Airport Twelve Days of Christmas Grants 2023 Application 
 
 
Your details 
 
Charity name:

Charity registration number (New Zealand Charities Register):
 
Charity Contact (name and role):

Contact (daytime phone number):
 
Contact (email address):

Charity mailing address:

Website: 

 
1. Please tell us your charity’s objectives (one to two sentences).  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
2. Auckland Airport is focused on being a good neighbour to the South Auckland community, and we welcome applications from charities working in South Auckland.   Please tell us who your charity benefits in the South Auckland area (one to two sentences). 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
3. Please tell us how you plan to use the $10,000 grant to benefit the communities/environment you work with (up to 150 words). We are looking for a specific need (e.g. a project, programme or purchase of an asset).  
 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
· Please tick to acknowledge you have read and understood the terms and conditions of the Auckland Airport Twelve Days of Christmas Grants 2023.
 

Submit 

Terms and conditions of Auckland Airport Twelve Days of Christmas Grants 2023 

1. Your charity must be listed on the New Zealand Charities Register.
 

2. Your charity must not have a purely religious or political purpose.
 

3. Your charity must benefit communities and/or the environment in the South Auckland area (you may be a national charity with an Auckland presence).
 

4. You must identify a specific need for the $10,000 grant (i.e. you will put the funds towards a specific project, activity or asset).
 

5. If your application is successful, a representative of your charity must be available to be interviewed by an Auckland Airport communications representative during the week of Monday 27 November to Friday 1 December 2023.
 

6. If your application is successful, you will allow The New Zealand Herald to profile your charity in December and will provide information, photos and the logo of your charity for Auckland Airport to include in its communications (e.g. on our website and in our annual report).
 

7. Auckland Airport employees will assess the applications and choose the winners at their sole discretion. Our decision will be final and no reason needs to be provided in relation to the decision. We will not enter into any correspondence or discussion on this matter.

Applications open on Thursday 02 November 2023 and must be submitted by 5pm on Friday 17 November 2023 in order to be considered.
 
All applications must be sent to kelly.bold@aucklandairport.co.nz

